## SETAUKET ELEMENTARY CLASS OF 2026

Dear Parents & Guardians of the Setauket Elementary Class of 2026,

We are excited to kick off this special last year at Setauket Elementary for our children! A number of fun and memorable events are planned for the 5th grade class, including:

Homecoming- Sat., October 4 Monster Bash - Friday, October 24th

Electric Parade - TBD by town Spring Formal - Friday, April 24th

End of Year Picnic - Wed., June 10th Bagel Breakfast - Wed., June 24th

In order to fund these events for these students, we are collecting \$50 per student. Payment, consent form and t-shirt sizing form can be found on <u>setauket.givebacks.com</u>. This payment covers the cost for the above listed events in addition to a class t-shirt and your students yearbook.

Students are not able to attend any events without a completed consent form and the attached school cell phone policy signed by both you and your child. We will have a few parent volunteers at each event, if you are interested please reach out to <a href="mailto:graduatingclass@setauketpta.com">graduatingclass@setauketpta.com</a>. Please note that if there is an overwhelming interest in volunteering, parents will be chosen through a lottery.

For important reminders related to 5th grade events, please sign up for the 5th Grade Remind so you don't miss anything! On your smartphone, text code @a4chaa to the phone number 81010 or enter the code directly into the Remind app.

In order to have the class t-shirts available in time for the group photo, please complete and return all forms by September 19.



We're looking forward to giving our Setauket Elementary Classes of 2026 a year to remember!

Your Fifth Grade Committee Co-Chairs,

Jacquie D'Aria & Lindsay Kisor

graduatingclass@setauketpta.com

